

Embassy of the United States of America

Riga, Latvia

February 6, 2015

Ambassador John L. Loeb, Jr. Chairman George Washington Institute for Religious Freedom 50 Broad Street, Suite 1137 New York, New York 10004

Dear Ambassador Loeb:

I read your letter—and that of George Washington—with great interest. I have shared his letter with my staff, and our Public Affairs Section is going to use his message for the Embassy's social media outreach on President's Day, as well as Latvia's Holocaust Remembrance Day observed on July 4. I greatly appreciate your sharing his message with us.

Please accept my best wishes.

Sincerely,

Sharon Hudson-Dean Chargé d'Affaires a.i.